
Hayes Higgins Part

The Arches

Gas House Lane

Kilkenny

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: Customer Reference No  184355640

4

In the case of wastewater connections this assessment does not confirm that a gravity connection is achievable. 

Therefore a suitably sized pumping station may be required to be installed on your site. All infrastructure should be 

designed and installed in accordance with the Irish Water Code of Practice.

3
rd

 August 2018

Irish Water has reviewed your pre-connection enquiry in relation to water and wastewater connections at Crokers Hill, 

Kilkenny. Based upon the details that you have provided with your pre-connection enquiry and on the capacity 

currently available in the network(s), as assessed by Irish Water, we wish to advise you that, subject to a valid 

connection agreement being put in place, your proposed connection  to the Irish Water network(s) can be facilitated. 

pre-connection enquiry - Subject to contract | Contract denied

 

Proposed 60 house development at Crokers Hill, Kilkenny

Eamon Hoare 

Irish Water have received confirmation that funding is available under the LIHAF scheme to

extend a new watermain approx. 2.8km from the existing 600mm trunk watermain in the

Freshford Road to link with an existing 400m ring main adjacent to the Western Environs Site.

Currently there is no programme for this proposed extension. The current network in the western

Environs has capacity to supply approx. 250 houses. Irish Water have received a large number of Pre Connection 

Enquires for this area and the capacity in the network will be granted to applicants on a first come first served basis. 

Once the capacity is gone, the remaining developments will not be granted connections to the water network until 

the new watermain is fully operational. 

It should be noted that the route of the proposed watermain has yet to be agreed, but it may pass through the lands 

of this proposed development. Prior to submitting a planning application for this development, further liaison with 

Irish Water is required to discuss the feasibility of laying the new watermain through the proposed site. 

A connection agreement can be applied for by completing the connection application form available at 

www.water.ie/connections. Irish Water’s current charges for water and wastewater connections are set out in the 

Water Charges Plan as approved by the Commission for Regulation of Utilities.

You are advised that this correspondence does not constitute an offer in whole or in part to provide a connection to 

any Irish Water infrastructure and is provided subject to a connection agreement being signed at a later date. 

All infrastructure should be designed and installed in accordance with the Irish Water Codes of Practice and Standard 

Details. A design proposal for the water and/or wastewater infrastructure should be submitted to Irish Water for 

assessment. Prior to submitting your planning application, you are required to submit these detailed design proposals 

to Irish Water for review.



Yours sincerely, 

Maria O’Dwyer

Connections and Developer Services

If you have any further questions, please contact Maurice Feehan from the design team on 022 52284 or email 

maufeehan@water.ie. For further information, visit www.water.ie/connections




